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27th, June 1953

My dear Mrs. Roerich,

Thank you for your letter ., I examined your servant, and

have given him an Injection and also a mixture.

find that he has Pf}rhoéa which may partly be the cause

od his trouble, and I am enclosing a letter to the Dental Department

(lunse
od the Nair Hospital, Lanington Road, send him there on Monday morning.

With kind regards,

Yours very sincerely,
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